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Dear tractor exhibitor,

Preparations are now well underway for the first Cranleigh Farming & Food Festival which is taking place on Sunday, 14th July 2024. 

I am writing to invite you to exhibit within our Vintage Tractor section and I have enclosed an entry form for you to return to me as soon as you are able to. Please either post your completed form back to me at the address below or email it to: showsec@cranleighshow.org.uk. The closing date for entries is 1st June 2024.

The rules for exhibitors on the showground are also included overleaf – please take a moment to read these. I also ask that you please send me a copy of your insurance certificate for your vehicle alongside your entry form. Unfortunately you will not be able to exhibit your vehicle unless I receive proof of your insurance prior to the show. 

As you may be aware, we are a charitable organisation and our show is run almost entirely by volunteers as a not-for-profit event. To ensure that the tractors can parade safely in the Main Arena and that the public and exhibitors are kept safe during the day, we do require a number of people to volunteer to act as stewards for the vintage tractor exhibition. Please indicate on the entry form if you, a friend or a relative are willing to volunteer. A stewards briefing for all show stewards is being held on Thursday, 4th July 2024 at 7.30pm at the showground.

Due to the size and layout of the showground, entries are limited. If we receive more entries than we have places available, a ballot will be held. Entrants will be informed 2 weeks after entries closed if their entry has been successful. Entries are limited to 2 tractors per exhibitor. Priority will be given to exhibitors who can volunteer the services of a steward.

We are offering two entry tickets per entry again this year (3 tickets will be issued to exhibitors bringing 2 vehicles), these will be sent out to successful entrants approximately 3 weeks prior to the show with your number(s) to be displayed on your vehicle(s). Exhibitors who volunteer a steward for the exhibition will be offered a further pair of guest tickets. 

Vehicles can be delivered to the show on Saturday, 13th July between 10.00am and 7.00pm or on Sunday, 14th July from 6.30am and no later than 7.45am.

If you have any other exhibits that you would like to bring to the show please let me know, and of course if you know of any other enthusiasts that might be interested in bringing their tractor to the show please pass on my details – thank you.

On behalf of the Society, thank you for your continued support in exhibiting at our Show and, with your help, we look forward to a successful show.  



Yours sincerely,

C.Humphrey

Cheryl Humphrey
Secretary
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T: 01483 267771
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